
 

 

 
 
 

HEADTEACHER – SEPTEMBER 2023 
 

(ISR L16 £64,225 - L22 £74,283) 
 

The Eaglewood School is located on the South coast on the edge of Hampshire’s beautiful New Forest. 
Owing to the promotion of our current Headteacher, we require an outstanding school leader to maintain 
and develop the excellent alternative educational provision of a school which sits very much at the heart 
of its community.  
 
The successful candidate will need to be highly professional, delivering the highest quality of provision at 
this small school.  This school successfully caters for children who, because of their anxiety and emotional 
needs, find mainstream school challenging. The post holder will be required to demonstrate exceptional 
ability in developing children’s emotional literacy so that where possible vulnerable learners can return 
successfully to their mainstream school settings. You will also need to be passionate about staff 
development and wellbeing and be able to work closely with commissioning schools and local authorities.  
 
You will need strong interpersonal skills to work successfully and collegiately with key stakeholders. You 
will be an integral member of the Executive Education Team of The Gryphon Multi-Academy Trust, 
supported by Directors, Local Governors, and the Trust’s CEO. The strongest candidates will have the 
ability quickly to gain the confidence of students, staff, parents, and the local community, including other 
school leaders, to sustain high achievement.  
 
Assistance with relocation expenses may be possible for the best candidate.  
 
If you think you have the qualities necessary to lead this very special, supportive and cohesive team, and 
you believe wholeheartedly in raising the aspiration and successfully changing the lives of some of the 
most vulnerable children in our community, then we would be delighted to hear from you.  
 
A full application pack is currently available from Mrs Sarah Gray, Clerk to The Eaglewood School 
Governors, via email s.gray@eaglewoodschool.co.uk and will shortly be available on our Website at 
www.eaglewood.hants.sch.uk.  School visits for potential candidates are available and encouraged at a 
mutually convenient time ensuring confidentiality if required and including during the Easter Vacation if 
desired.  
 
Closing date – Thursday 20th April 2023 at 9.00 a.m. 
 
Interviews: Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th April 2023. 

This post is subject to an enhanced DBS checks and other standard pre-employment checks of the 
successful candidate.   The Eaglewood School and The Gryphon Trust follow best practice in recruiting 
staff in relation to safeguarding and is an equal opportunities employer. 
      

 

 


